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I am a resident of Portland, Maine who wants to urge the Transportation Committee 
to vote in favor of LD 511. Connecting Portland and Auburn with an interim trail 
would be a net positive for the region. In addition to providing more outdoor 
recreational activity, the trail would serve as a vital and safe non-automotive transit 
option. It is an amenity that will only grow more valuable with time. Please vote 
“ought to pass.”


